
 

I hope all our families are continuing to stay safe and healthy! I miss having our boys 

and girls on our campus and interacting with them throughout the day. Starting the 

2020-2021 school year without being able to look into their eager and excited faces 

will definitely not be the same. As we enter the school year virtually, I look forward to 

connecting with our students via the online tools offered to us. Like you, I cannot wait 

for the day when we can see each other again in person! We hope this newsletter is 

helpful in ensuring a smooth start for our Panthers and their families. 

We are pleased to provide our students with an improved and enhanced eLearning 

experience this year! Our teachers have dedicated themselves to creating engaging 

and exciting lessons through the Canvas platform. Combined with five hours of 

interactive learning, we are confident that our students will get this most out of their 

virtual school experience. This year, our school learning theme is “Ready to Learn – 

From the Inside, Out”! We know our students are ready to learn, and our staff is ready 

to provide them the nurturing they need on the “inside” as well as the structure and 

academics they need to produce on the “outside”. 

Remember to visit your child’s Canvas page and our school website for the most 

updated information. We look forward to staying connected during the time of 

eLearning and hope that it won’t be long before we see our Panthers return to PLE! 
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Educationally yours, 

 

Susan F. Sasse 

Principal 
 


